
Folsom Hills Elementary PTA 
Executive Meeting Summary*— May 21, 2019 

 
 
Secretary’s Report 

● The minutes from the April 8th Executive meeting were approved as written. 
 
Budget Updates for 2019-2020 

● The group discussed what to budget for new shade structure at Folsom Hills and recess 
programs for FHE students attending Empire Oaks and Gallardo next year during 
modernization. 
  

Bylaws 
● Wendy Webster and Michelle Harrison discussed board member title changes based on what is 

outlined in our bylaws.  Emily Webster’s new title is Corresponding Secretary and Shannon 
Ostrovsky’s new title is VP of Volunteer Relations. This is just a change in title; duties will 
remain essentially the same. 

 
Updates on Events for Next Year 

● All Goblins, Stem Night, Candyland and the school play were discussed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 

● Melissa Sheridan reported on activity from April 1, 2019-April 30, 2019 
● Budget overage for Book Fair was approved 

 
*​This is a summary of the minutes recorded.  A complete copy of the minutes will be provided at the 
next PTA Meeting or can be obtained from Secretary Michelle Kwek upon request. 
 
 


